\ , Coopérative
Hydro Embrun
Inc.

July 27, 2011

Ms, Kristen Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street

26" Floor

P.O.Box 2319

TORONTO, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Ottawa River Power Corporation, Hydro 2000 Inc., Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. — Applications for
Extension to Mandated Time-of-Use Pricing Date for Regulated Price Plan Consumers
Board File Numbers EB-2011-0255, EB-2011-0258, EB-2011-0259

On July 26 2011, Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc. received a Letter of Direction from the Board. The letter states
that the Notice has to be posted on the website of the Cooperative by August 2, 2011.

Cooperative Hydro Embrun will be unable to post the Notice on his website for technical reason, please advised the
Cooperative for further directions

Yours truly,

e

Benoit Lamarche
Manager
Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc.

821, rue Notre-Dame, Suite 200, Embrun (Ontario) KOA 1W1 TEL.: (613)443-5110 FAX: (613)443-0495



